
 
Dear Timothy 
 
Thank you for your comments. 
 
1. We modify the modular approval letter, please see the attached file. 
2. We modify the MPE Report, please see the attached file. 
3. We modify the label, please see the attached file. 
 
If you have any question, please feel free to  let me know. 
 
Thank you & Best Regards 
Sunny Liu/ Intertek Taiwan 
Tel: 886-3-5191411 # 350 
Fax: 886-3-5191410 
e-mail: Sunny.Liu@intertek.com or emc.service@intertek.com 
 
 
 

 Label location-revised1.pdf  
 

 RF Safety Evaluation-revised1.pdf  
 

 Mudular Approval Letter-revised1.pdf  
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To: <tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com> 
Subject: RE: Review of AboCom System Inc., FCC ID: MQ4WMG2K6 
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